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1st March 2024  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 5 Maths Club 
 
With Year 6 fast approaching, a small group of children have been invited to join a Year 5 Maths Club 
which will run twice a week for 30 minutes within our school lunch hour. Children have been selected 
based on recent assessments and the aim of the club is to revise basic maths skills and to boost 
children’s confidence in numeracy in preparation for the next academic year. 
 
Your child has been invited to join and we feel that, with the additional sessions, it could be a real 
asset to their learning. It is important to note that these sessions are not compulsory. As the club will 
take place within their lunch hour, we do not want your child to feel pressured into attending however, 
if they would like to join, we would need them to commit to the sessions until the end of Spring term. 
 
If your child would like to join the Year 5 Maths Club, they would have their lunch with their peers as 
usual followed by a shortened 15-minute break on the yard, and then would come back to class to 
participate in our booster-style session. There will also be the added incentive of juice and biscuits! 
 
If your child would like to take part, please fill out the slip below and return as soon as possible to the 
class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continual support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Hayden 
Year 5 class teacher 

 
               
 
My child would like to join the Year 5 Maths Club until the end of the Spring Term. 
 
Child’s Name      
 
Parent/Carer Signature       
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